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311 Plus Park Blvd, Suite 130​
Nashville, TN 37217 
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​
 

July 29, 2025 
 
Tennessee Public Charter School Commission  
500 James Robertson Pkwy Nashville TN 37243  
 
 
Dear Ms. Stovall,  
 
I’m writing to inform you of our decision to withdraw the Rocketship Tennessee (TN5) charter 
school application from the TPCSC appeal process.  
 
Thank you for your support and consideration. 
 
Respectfully, 
Eric Dailey 
Executive Director 
Rocketship Public Schools, Tennessee 
edailey@rsed.org 


